

Eatonia Oasis Living NewsletterJune 2024

Eatonia Oasis Living 1-306-967-2447 eol@sasktel.net

Hello residents, families & friends,

June has been another busy month for our residents & staff. Our yard/garden projects are coming along nicely. Thanks to all those who hauled rocks for us, donated flowers & veggies, crushed gravel, a fountain & so much more. We appreciate your help in brightening up our yard.

To start the month off one of our staff members took on a big project of hosting an art show & auction. Thank you Moorease for your hard work & passion for this project. We would like to thank everyone who donated items, bought items, displayed their work & helped with set up. We are grateful for the community support!!!

We want to give a shout out to the Leader Inn Bake Shop for donating donuts to our residents & staff for National Donut Day. Thank you for spoiling us.

Friends of EOL hosted an awesome birthday party this month. We celebrated Lorna Cridland with family & friends. Everyone was delighted with the angel food cake with strawberries & the worlds best carrot cake, both served with ice cream.

On Sunday, June 16th we celebrated all the DADS with family & friends. Happy hour was in full swing with entertainment by Jolie Blue. Thanks to everyone who made it a special day for them.

Thursday, June 20th Ms. Jeffries brought 23 students from Grade 1/2 to play games with the residents. They were wonderful kids & brought many smiles to our faces. Thank you for thinking of us.

Teagan Stusrud stopped by after school to share her musical talents, her voice was very impressive. We hope you will come back again in the fall.

Continue to follow us on our Facebook page to see what's happening!!!! ©

THANK YOU to this month meal sponsors:

Dennis & Marilyn Hyland-Baked Ham Lunch Feast

Greg & Ronalee Guidinger/Devon & Kim Punter-Pizza Supper ©





